
2025-2026 School Year
PRIDE: Where Every Lion, Learns, Leads and Belongs!

                                                       Welcome to Seth Low!
6th Grade Orientation 
    Thursday 8/28/25   

www.Sethlowis96.org 

http://www.sethlowis96.org


Agenda:
1. Administrative Staff/6th Grade Team
2. Bell Schedule
3. Supply List
4. First Day Logistics
5. Grading Policy
6. Jupiter
7. Promotion Policy
8. Marking Periods
9. Talking Points

10. MY Schools Account
11. Dress Code/Seth Low Swag
12. Cell Phone Policy
13. SEL/Morning Meeting
14. Transportation & Busing
15. ID Cards
16. Class Dojo
17. Specialities
18. Beacon & After School
19. Community Schools



 Helen Brock
APO

 Ivelisse Fanas 
AP, 7th Grade   Christina Monfasani

Principal, I.A.

Samantha Ramos
    AP, 6th Grade

     Meet our Seth Low Administrative Team!

 Jacqueline Incorvaia
      AP,I.A. 8th Grade



  

          Meet our 6th Grade Team!

Samantha Ramos          Helen Torres               Gina Goldberg             Gabrielle Glick       Ms. Diana         Kathy Cohen
  Assistant Principal                         Dean                     Family Assistant          Guidance Counselor    NYCID Counselor     6th Assist





Any supplies required 
for specific subjects will 
be communicated by 
the teacher during the 
first week. 



Morning Entry
Our first day back is September 4th. 
Breakfast begins at 7:30, through Exit 11 
located on West 12th street near the 
schoolyard.  If you do not wish to come for 
breakfast, you should be lined up by 7:50, in 
the schoolyard by your class’s sign.

1st Day Logistics- Thursday 9/4
Google Classroom
If your child has not yet done so, please have them join 
their grade Lion’s page. This page is where they will 
receive a lot of grade level specific information. The 
codes are as follows:

6th Grade - bfq4h5nf



Our first day back is September 4th, 2025. 
Breakfast begins at 7:30, through Exit 11 
located on West 12th street near the 
schoolyard.  If you do not wish to come for 
breakfast, you should be lined up by 7:50, in 
the schoolyard by your class’s sign.

Google Classroom
If your child has not yet done so, please have 
them join their grade Lion’s page. This page 
is where they will receive a lot of grade level 
specific information. The codes are as 
follows:

6th Grade - bfq4h5nf







6th Grade Color = Black



Promotion POlicy 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1o2daZdy0vinNFeYwxNdH9QILKz7WdCs4/edit?tab=t.0






Cell Phone Policy
 This year we will continue to make our school a phone-free space to improve teaching and learning. Personal cellular phones, IPads, and other handheld electronic devices, including ear buds and smart 
watches are not to be used in the building . We will continue to use the YONDR system that we started 2 years ago. Yondr has been implemented in over 2,000 schools across 16 countries to facilitate an 
engaged learning environment. We believe that phones have great utility. We have also found that learning and social behavior improve drastically when students are fully engaged with their teachers and 
classmates. 

 The Yondr Program utilizes a simple, secure pouch that stores a phone and other personal electronic devices. Every student will  turn off and secure their phone/ device  in a personally assigned Yondr 
pouch when they arrive at school (8:00 AM). Students will maintain possession of their turned off and locked personal electronic devices and will not use them throughout bell to bell instruction. Their pouches 
are unlocked as they exit through the courtyard at the end of the school day (2:25 PM).  Students are required to bring their Yondr pouch to and from school each day and are responsible for their pouch at all 
times. If a student loses their pouch, they are to notify their grade level dean, to be  provided with an additional pouch. The replacement fee is $20.00.  In the unlikely event that a student believes their device/s 
were stolen or damaged at school, they should notify their grade level dean (Ms. Torres (6th), Mr. Zambito (7th), or Ms. Markland (8th)) immediately, where we will investigate and follow the discipline code. 
Parents can submit a claim to the Comptroller’s  Office. More information on submitting a claim is available on the Comptroller’s webpage.

All students with an approved early dismissal,  will sign out with a parent/ guardian in the main office. Once the parent/ guardian signs out their student, the student will be able to unlock their YONDR pouch as 
they exit the main office or by the main entrance exit.

 If a student requires an exception and requires the use of their device/s during the school day, due to the reasons below, we ask that the parent/ guardian  send an email to the Principal, Christina Monfasani at 
cmonfasani@schools.nyc.gov. The principal will respond to the request email within 48 hours with whether or not the exception is approved. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/17pDysunryZ_XzKRZjRMzZ5CUwR1AuVbc/edit
https://comptroller.nyc.gov/services/for-the-public/claims/e-filing/
mailto:cmonfasani@schools.nyc.gov


- Our goal is for students to learn in a safe and supportive environment 
- Advisory periods and morning meeting times (Period 1)
- SEL built into curriculum  
- Students will learn academic and social/emotional vocabulary throughout the year 
- Mood Meter 
- Counseling team and social workers 
-

- We use a restorative approach to misbehavior, with a goal of restoring and 
protecting our Seth Low community 

-
- We follow the NYC DOE behavior guidelines as outlined in the discipline code 

Social Emotional Learning and restorative practices 















If you are worried about anything, or have any questions we do 
not get to today, please reach out via email. 

Samantha Ramos, soteo@schools.nyc.gov - 6th grade AP

Brenda Morales, bmoralessalas@schools.nyc.gov - Parent 
Coordinator

mailto:soteo@schools.nyc.gov

